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Following is a news release from Ferris State University regarding a scholarship opportunity.
Further information is available by contacting Leah Nixon, assistant director of News
Services.

For Immediate Release  Leah Nixon
March 19, 2007  Ferris State University

Assistant Director of News Services
 leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

Application Deadline Extended for Ferris Professional Women Scholarship

The Ferris Professional Women has extended the deadline for scholarship applications to 4
p.m. Monday, March 26.

FPW annually awards one, non-renewable  $1,000 scholarship to a female Ferris State
University student who demonstrates financial need, leadership and service to the
community.

Applicants must have earned a cumulative grade point average of 3.0 or higher in at least 26
credit hours. Applicants from Mecosta County are especially encouraged to apply, however
women from other counties will be considered.

Scholarship applications may be downloaded from the Ferris Professional Women Web site
at www.ferris.edu/htmls/othersrv/FPW/.

The selected scholarship recipient will be announced at the FPW annual luncheon April 12. 

For further information, please contact Deb Ducat at 591-3511.
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